
Update on the Pavilion Project – 20th October 

 

The initial designs for the pavilion were circulated within the village on 4th October using Kimpton 

enewsletter and website. Feedback from residents was considered by the working party at the 

meeting held on 11th October and an updated design report produced by Fiona Shepherd.  

Updated Design Report 

 

On the recommendation of Colin Heal, KPC has appointed Dafydd Powell, Drayton Accounting and 

Construction Services Limited as the Cost Consultant for the pre-construction phase (Pre Tender and 

Tender Works) of the contract.  He has been instructed to produce three cost plans:  

1. Refurbishment of the changing rooms, lobby and WCs, strip out the remainder of the 
building, install M&E services 

2. Ditto, including ‘shell and core’ (partitions, doors, rooflights, wc, M&E, etc.) to the remainder 
of the building  

3. Ditto, including full fit-out of the remainder of the building 
 

These cost plans should be available by the first week in November for discussion at the next Project 

Working Party meeting being held on 8th November. 

Phasing Project 

 

A meeting with the Trustees of Kimpton Memorial Hall and Trustees of the Dacre Rooms has been 

arranged for Wednesday 16th November to discuss their concerns. 

https://kimptonpc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/2022-07-Stage-2-Design-Report-revA-221004.pdf
https://kimptonpc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/2022-07-P-03-Proposed-Phasing-Plans-revA.pdf

